
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Thu, Feb 27, 2025 at 11:38ௗAM 
Subject: Emergency truck purchase 
To: Kristy E James <kristy.e.james@wv.gov> 
Cc: Estep, John W <john.w.estep@wv.gov>, Totten, Mark L <mark.l.totten@wv.gov> 

 
 

 
 

 

Kristy, 

 

Please see the attached approval for the emergency purchase of a Mechanic Service Truck. 

Please follow all emergency procedures outlined in the Purchasing Division Hand Book and 
return the completed contract(s) to this oƯice within 30 days of this approval for public 
posting. 

 

Thank you, 

 

-- 

Frank Whittaker, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 

Assistant Director 

West Virginia Purchasing Division 

2019 Washington Street, East 

Charleston, WV 25305 

(304) 558-2316 

frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov 

 








